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2nd June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 1 & 2 Litter Detectives (Cultural Capital) – Wednesday 18th June 2025 
 
Recently, our Litter Detectives scoured the school grounds in order to find and collect any litter 

lurking on the field, lingering on the playground or hidden in the bushes. The group thoroughly 

enjoyed contributing within our school community and would like to volunteer within the wider 

community next. Therefore, I have arranged a village walk for the Litter Detectives on 

Wednesday 18th June 2025.  During the walk, the Litter Detectives will visit two communal 

play areas and collect any litter they discover (where appropriate).  

 

We will begin the walk after lunch registration and we will be returning in time for the end of the 

school day. Therefore, I ask that the children wear their school uniform and order lunch as 

normal. As the weather can be unpredictable, please make sure your child has a suitable 

coat/sun hat as needed. If your child has some wellies, they can wear these if they wish.  

 

Please give permission for your child to attend by logging into your child’s Scopay account and 

ticking the relevant box.  

 

We would be grateful if one or two parent helpers, who are available between 1.00 – 3.00 p.m., 

could accompany us on the walk. A DBS check is not necessary for this outing. When visiting 

your child’s Scopay account to give consent, please tick the parent helpers box too (no later 

than Monday 9th June 2025). If the school has not contacted you by Friday 13th June 2025, 

your assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer. 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Miss MacLeod 

 
Miss MacLeod 
2A Class Teacher 


